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Labor Rallied Against Right-to-Work in New Hampshire!  
 

Despite the -10° temperatures on Wednesday, nearly 200 labor supporters turned out to protest HB 
238-FN, the “Right-to-Work” bill in New Hampshire. In addition to the rally, over 1,400 individuals 
registered their opposition. These impressive actions are thanks to your efforts!  
 

Due to the large volume of testimonies submitted, the House Labor Committee has postponed their 
vote on the bill, which is now set for Tuesday, January 28th at 10:00 AM. 

 

 
 

 

NEXT STEPS 
 

Prior to the House Labor Committee’s vote, a labor rally will be held. Details are below. 
 

WHEN:  Tuesday, January 28, 2025 from 9:00 AM – 10:00 AM   
WHERE:  33 North State Street, Concord, NH 03301  
NOTES:  The rally will be held outside. For updates regarding the rally, please visit the 

Facebook Event Page (usw.to/57w).  
 

Stay tuned for more information following the House Labor Committee vote! 
 

 

For more information on this issue or how you can get more involved with Rapid Response, please 
contact District 4 Rapid Response Coordinator, Mark McDonald, at mmcdonald@usw.org. 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1071025741443519/?rdid=uEsQZBhx1bpKXyJ3&share_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fshare%2F19tarMuwJr%2F

